
From: Michele Zapotny
To: Canning, Kevin
Subject: CDC via coyote/ortega corner
Date: Friday, March 1, 2024 7:13:47 AM

Attention: This email originated from outside the County of Orange. Use caution when
opening attachments or links. 

Good morning,

I live near this vacant lot, and although I believe the upcoming meeting is in regards to storage
sheds on the lot, I’d like to note that residents are no longer permitted to use that lot for
overflow parking. In your agenda notes it says “ The lot also provides a
limited amount of off-street parking for service vehicles and community residents.” years
ago we were allowed to use it and I’d like to know if there’s a way that we can get that back.
It’s chained off and is basically unused. It’s frustrating to be forced to park on our narrow
streets when we have a perfectly good space to allow for safe parking. There is literally no
spaces provided in the village for overnight guests to park. I, unfortunately, have kids who
drive and not a huge driveway so I cannot provide a space for overnight guests. They just get
the tickets & we have to juggle cars if they want to stay more than one day. I’ve lived here
over 20 years and they took our lot away several years ago without any community say.
Anyway, I don’t care about the sheds. I do care about getting our parking lot back so
community residents can use it like you stated. 

Thank you, 

Michele Zapotny
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